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To our valued Johnson customers,

With the recent news about concerns of excessive formaldehyde levels in laminate flooring produced
in China, we feel it's important to make a few comments about our position on product safety and
environmental concerns.

As one of the first US based importers of hardwood flooring, we've always felt a strong responsibility
to provide high quality products to our customers. Being a California based company with
manufacturing operations in Asia, we're always concerned about the welfare of our employees, both
here, and abroad. We strive to do our best to provide a safe and pleasurable work environment for all
of our Johnson family members.

Being a California based company with additional warehouses in TX and PA, we were quick to
embrace the 2009 Air Resource Board of California “CARB 1” standards for wood products. Processes
and products were tested , and our products were determined to be compliant with CARB 1 standards.
When more stringent CARB 2 regulations went into effect in 2010, products were again tested, and
determined to be in full compliance. All of our products have been, and will continue to be compliant
with the most current CARB regulations.

We continue to work on product development and process improvements to insure that we produce a
high quality, and environmentally safe product line for both our customers and our employees. We
will continue to adhere to current and future CARB standards for the safety and welfare of all of us.

Detailed information on CARB 2 requirements can be found at http://www.arb.ca.gov/homepage.htm.

We appreciate your business as well as your concerns.

Sincerely,
W 7. Schollnegen
William Schollmeyer, 3/3/15
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